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18th April 2024 

 

         

Dear Parents and Carers,  

George Morse Park visit rescheduled to Thursday 25th April 2024.  

 

Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control, we are unable to run the Year 6 

visit to George Morse Park this afternoon. This is because, large areas of the park are being 

treated with weed killer.  

 

Therefore, to ensure the safety of pupils, we have decided to reschedule the visit to the 

afternoon of Thursday 25th April when the risk from the weed killer will have diminished.  

 

Having consulted Norfolk Educational Visits’ team, we can confirm the consent parents and 

carers gave for the event on the 18th April 2024 will carry forward to the 25th.   

 

If you have changed your mind and no longer wish for your child to take part, please notify 

teachers via Class Dojo.  

 

We thank you in anticipation of your understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Gascoigne-Wiseman and Miss Moore 

Class Teachers  
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